
BLUFF PARK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

2017-18 Kindergarten Enrollment and 
Incoming 1st-5th Grade New Students Enrollment 

 

MAY 18, 2017 

4:00 – 6:00 PM 
 

WHO:  Parents only are preferred at Kindergarten Enrollment for Incoming Kindergartners 
who will be 5 years old on or before September 2, 2017, and/or Incoming New 1st-5th 
graders. 

 

WHERE:  Bluff Park Elementary School, 569 Park Avenue  

 

WHAT TO BRING: 

o Copy of Student’s Birth Certificate 

o Student’s Social Security Card (voluntary, although number needed) 

o State of Alabama Immunization Form (must have copy on file until original is brought 
on or before first day of school if attending summer program) 

o Current Lease Agreement or Recorded Deed in Parent/Guardian Name (must 
complete necessary paperwork at Student Services if not in your name) 

o Current Utility Bill in Parent/Guardian Name (Power, Gas or Water) 

o Government Issued Photo ID (Parent/Guardian) 

o Divorce, *Custody, Adoption Papers or Marriage Certificate, if applicable (*if no 
Custody Papers exist, complete and return an Absence of Custody form available at 
enrolling school) 

 

QUESTIONS ABOUT ENROLLMENT PROCESS: Contact Marjee Frier, Registrar, at 439-2800. 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN KICKOFF 

JULY 10, 2017 

8:00 – 9:30 AM 

 

Incoming 2017-2018 Kindergarten students and their parents are invited to come see their 
new school, meet their principal, Dr. Terry Lamar, and the Kindergarten teachers. 

 

Parents will attend an informational meeting while their new Kindergartners are 
participating in a variety of activities with the Kindergarten teachers. 
 
 

Look for Final Registration Information During the Summer! 


